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Attached is the invitation letter from Negros Occidental Language &
Information Technology Center RE: Southern Negros District Robotics
Competition on August 2 and 3, 2023 at Community Center Bago City.

For more information, contact:

Ms. Cely C. Trio
Cellular Phone No.: 09 199594274
Registration Link: htt

Address: Tayum Street, Barangay 8, Kabankalan City, Negros Occidental
z| Telephone Number: 471-2004 | 471-2003
/' E-mail: kabanka|an.city001@deped.gov.ph




5/22!23, 11:10 AM ; t Department of Education Mail - Southern District Robotics Competition

DQT’ ED DepEd Kabankalan City <kabankalan.city@deped.gov.ph>

Southern District Robotics Competition

Negros Occidental Language & IT Center <nolitc.negocc@yahoo.com> Fri, May 19, 2023 at 3:41 PM
Reply-To: Negros Occidental Language & IT Center <nolitc.negocc@yahoo.com>

To: Mike Acoyong <mikeacoyong@gmail.com>, Kabankalan City <kabankalan.city001@deped.gov.ph>,
"kabankalan.city@deped.gov.ph" <kabankalan.city@deped.gov.ph>

Dear Sir Acoyong:
Good day!

We are cordially inviting your elementary and high school students to join the Southern District
Robotics Competition on August 2 and 3, 2023 at Community Center Bago City. Interested
students may register through this link: https:/bit.ly/NOLITCRobotics2023_South

Please see attached letter for more information.
Thank you and we hope you can disseminate this information to all schools under your Division.

Sincerely,

Cely C. Trio
Acting Registrar

ﬁﬂ Kabankalan City.pdf
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NEGROS OCCIDENTAL
LANGUAGE & INFORMATION
TECHNOLOGY CENTER

May 19, 2023

MR. MICHELL L. ACOYONG, CESO Vi
Schools Divisions Superintendent
Division of Kabankalan City

Dear Mr. Acoyong:

Warmest greetings!

The Office of the Governor through Negros Occidental Language and Information
Technology Center and Pinoy Robot Games is pleased to announce the upcoming 3rd
Battle of Bots Negros Occidental Robotics Challenge 2023.

This year's competition will be held face-to-face and will kick off with the Robot
Hackathon District Competition in the both northern and southern part of the province.

We are excited to invite your elementary and high school students to join the Southern
District Robotics Competition on August 2 and 3, 2023 at Community Center Bago
City. Interested students may register through this link:
https.://bit.ly/NOLITCRobotics2023 _South

Winners in the district competition will qualify in the 3rd Battle of Bots on September
7-8, 2023 at Negros Residences Bacolod City.

DATE ACTIVITY
August 2, 2023 Robot Hackathon
August 3, 2023 Robotics Competition in

Line Tracing and Sumobot

Should you have any questions/clarifications, please contact Ms. Cely C. Trio at
091995942774,

Thank you very much.
Very truly yours,

Ma. Cristina ""B?%F'b%g‘do, Ph.D.

Vocational- School Administrator

VISION: A leading institution that inspires to provide relevant and technology-driven human resource programs;
promotes gender responsive services and produces globally-ready workforce in various competitive industries.

MISSION: A leading institution that nurtures and empowers globally competitive workforce; helps build a gender-
fair socrety that enables inclusive and sustainable growth by 2030.



